
 

                                                                                        January 1, 2013 
 

NAME CHANGE 
 
Our company has been in the supply chain business since 1938, first as manufacturers’ 
representatives for sixty years and now, since 1998, as a design and manufacturer of special 
application assembly tools and gages.  The name, Production Tool Company, has served us well 
and we will continue using it as a base operation company but in an effort to better tell the world 
what we do, we are going to be doing business as “ASSEMBLY TOOL SPECIALISTS, INC.”, 
beginning January 1, 2013. 
 
We will continue our same service level to our customers with “NO-MAR” Gap and Flushness 
Gages and with “Mutilation Prevention” assembly tools.  The gages will continue being marked 
with the Production Tool Company name or the PTCo logo.   
 
Our address will remain the same and the employee contacts, both inside and outside, will 
continue to be the same smiling faces and cheery voices.  Purchase orders and payments to be 
addressed to Assembly Tool Specialists, Inc., at 9002 Dutton Drive, Twinsburg, Ohio  44087. 
 
There will be one important management change.  We are becoming a woman owned company as 
the majority stock owner is now Ms. Jackie Ahrens, who will also be the CEO.  Mr. Ron 
Carpenter will continue to be the President and R&D Director.  He will also take on the expanded 
duties as Tour and Travel Researcher.  In that capacity he will be visiting old friends and exotic 
places.   
 
We realize that all of our present customers will need to change some of their records but we hope 
this decision doesn’t cause any hardships or confusion to anyone.  We want to thank everyone 
ahead of time for your patience and understanding and if there are any questions please contact us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jackie Ahrens, CEO  
Production Tool Company and 
Assembly Tool Specialists, Inc.

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 


